
Nightly Work:  Please take 

the time to encourage your 

child to read nightly at least 

45 minutes. Students are 

working on endurance, 

so the time has in-

creased.  Also, they are 

to review notes/

concepts from the day. 

Students have been read-

ing the novel Pic-

tures of Hollis 

Woods and prac-

ticing some writ-

ing skills and reading skills at the 

same time. 

Social studies will cover culture 

and geography in North Carolina 

the third nine weeks. 

Please look for the form about 

parent conferences that 

will be sent home on 1/25.  

Make sure to bring your 

child when you come to 

conferences. 

One important announcement is for 

any volunteers that may help in the 

classroom or on field trips: 

You will need to go to the 

Franklin County Website 

and click on Volunteer 

Tracker.  You will need to 

do this process in advance 

of chaperoning field trips.  Please complete this 

early on in the year to avoid not being able to 

help out with your child’s class!!! 

EXTRA! EXTRA! READ ALL ABOUT IT!! 

Bunn Elementary 

Neal’s News 

In Other News... 

I am receipting money for 

fees first thing each morn-

ing.  This is $15 and will 

cover the cost of a science 

field trip that will happen 

here in class, as well as 

Christmas and end of year 

parties.  Please send this in 

with your student by Sep-

tember 30th.  Thanks. 

R.O.A.R. 
PE is on FRIDAY 

the 3rd nine weeks. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

January 23-Feb 10 Issue  12 

Upcoming Events 

 Jan. 24th:  Work-

day/ No school 

 Jan 30: Report 

Card Pick up /

PTA Science 

Fair @ 6 p.m. 

 Jan. 31-Feb. 2: 

Benchmark As-

sessments 

 Feb. 10th: Father/

Daughter Dance 


